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This bill is evil and wrong!  Children do not belong to the government and family is 

needed to help make decisions and guide them.  I can't even imagine the level of 

long term damage that is going to happen to kids by removing the backstop if 

parental involvement.  And then to eliminate the possibility if medical malpractice to 

the adults that make decisions on children that are not their own is absolute insanity.  

As a society we should be making strides to protect our children and removing the 

aspect of parental involvement and knowledge on important life decisions when they 

are young and impressionable is the exact opposite.  So many kids will be harmed by 

this bill. 


